
 
 
 
 
 
 

Have you ever considered a career as a carpenter? 

 

JOIN US TO LEARN ABOUT THE CARPENTER APPRENTICESHIP PROGRAM ON 
NOVEMBER 5, 2015 

 
Please join us for our Carpenter Apprenticeship Open House event on November 5, 2015 at 6:00pm. As 
part of National Apprenticeship Week, this event will feature a presentation about our successful 
Registered Apprenticeship Program, as well as a facility tour. A special panel will follow where 
attendees can hear from the Carpenter Training Center administrators, instructors, as well as, current 
and former apprentices. This event is open to all individuals interested in our apprenticeship program 
especially high school students and their parents. 
 
The benefits of Registered Apprenticeship Programs are substantial: 

 For the industry - it diversifies the workforce, improves productivity and profitability, 
standardizes training, reduces turnover, and more. 

 For apprentices - the training is free and the average starting wage is more than $35,000/year. 
Carpenters who complete an apprenticeship can earn an average of $300,000 more over their 
lifetime than their non-apprentice peers. 

 
Getting started is easier than you think! The United Brotherhood of Carpenters (UBC) has developed a 
world-class, customized training model that combines work-based learning with related classroom 
instruction. We use the highest industry standards and latest technologies.  
 
 

Learn how you can get started by attending our special open house event. 
 

                        DATE: Thursday, November 5, 2015 
  LOCATION: Carpenter Training Center 

1256 Estes Avenue 
         Elk Grove Village, IL  60007 

           TIME: 6:00 pm to 7:30 pm 
 

Please use the registration link below to REGISTER FOR THE EVENT TODAY! 
 

REGISTER HERE: www.chicap.org/Register.aspx 
 

http://www.chicap.org/Register.aspx

